

Grace Hendler

From:

Jessica Wissner

Sent:

Tuesday, February 2, 2021 8:40 AM

To:

Kathleen Bowers; Grace Hendler

Subject:

Enrollment Commission Meeting

Good morning Kathleen and Grace,

The Enrollment Commission has cancelled their February 2021 meeting that was scheduled for this evening. The Commission's next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, March 9th at 5:30 pm. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you,

Jessica Wissner

Enrollment Coordinator Little River Band of Ottawa Indians 2608 Government Center Drive Manistee, MI 49660 (231) 398-6713 (863) 884-8245 Fax